
 

 AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 56                                                    Dated -     8 /4 /2019    

To 

The Director(Finance) 
Coal  India Ltd 
Kolkata. 

 

Sub:-- Time for meeting with representative of AIACE 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We whole heartedly thank the entire team of CIL for successfully launching the long awaited 
Executive Defined Contributory Pension Scheme.Still, some issues are there, which need 
attention of the mgt. 

 

AIACE representatives wish to meet you on 17/4/2019 to put the issues before you personally. 

It is requested to spare some minutes from your valuable time to meet us on that date. 

 

Expect early confirmation from your end. 

 

Regards, 

 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


